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LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT
Dear Collagues,

Firstly, I would like to thank everyone, especially the the editorial board that enables us to reach more collagues and to maintain 
our progress.

It is the time of the year that all members of the obstetrics and gynecology community come together and unite in the most 
prosperous obstetrics and gynecology congress in terms of the scientific and the social programme. We are excited for 
our upcoming congress, the TSOG 2019 Congress, which will be held between April 24-28, 2019 in Antalya, with your 
participations.

As we have done in the previous years, we hereby aim to share and discuss the recent developments in our field. Therefore,we 
are hosting such precious national and international speakers who will share their knowledge and experiences with their 
collagues. 

We will be glad to reunite with our collagues in an environment built upon peace, freedom and sympathy. We look forward to 
meet all our collagues in our congress.

Best regards,  

Ateş Karateke, Prof. M.D., 

President of TSOG


